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Hello Buzzards,  
Last month I was mentioning that 

we have the best landlords on the 
planet and how they support us in 
our projects out at the field. Well, 
theyôve done it again.  
At our October meeting I made a 

comment that the season was wind-
ing down and it looked like we 
would need to wait till next spring to 
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Presidentõs Message ñ Mark Weeks  

clear the area we planned for a 
new storage shed, due to a few 
large rocks in the way and nothing 
to move them with. Bryan talked to 
the Rangers and they said that 
they may be able to help us out.   
Upon arriving a few Saturdays 

ago, the rangers were waiting for 
(Continued on page 2) 
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Club Officers and Contacts  

October 9 th  Meeting Minutes ñ Chet Blake  

Promoting the building and operation of radio controlled models, 
and the public acceptance and good will towards the sport/hobby. 
Our main goal is to have fun and enjoy the challenge of safely 
flying radio control models. 

No corrections to the Minutes as 
posted. Motion to accept minutes as 
posted were seconded and passed. 

 

OFFICER REPORTS 
Vice President ï Vince explained 

that the recent attempt to have a 
Combat event failed. Even though 
the day was dry, the streamers were 
soaking up humidity and tearing 

(Continued on page 2) 

16 year AMA 
Gold Leader Club 

President Weeks called the 
meeting to order at 6:30 PM 
President Weeks introduced the 

club officers: 
President ï Mark Weeks 
Vice President ï Vince Bell 
Secretary ï Chet Blake  
Treasurer ï Ron Swift 
Safety Officer ï Don Bailey 
15 Club Members were in at-

tendance ï No Visitors or guests 
were in attendance 

Buzzard in Flight! 
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us with a small trac-hoe for lend.  Thanks to Ron Rueter 
for manning the controls to get the large rocks moved 
and the area graded.  We were well on the way to make 
this project happen and we were proceeding more 
quickly than ever.  Jay and Bryan reached out to a con-
tainer salesman.  Wanting to beat any pending rain-fall, 
a 40ô container was purchased and through some quick 
work, put in its place. While it does need a little spruc-
ing up and a few minor repairs, which Jay and Bryan 
have offered to provide, we will have a secure and dry 
place to store the clubôs belongings.  I would like to 
thank everyone involved in this process. 
This past month we were able to donate $1,700.00 to 

the Sky Valley Food Bank. The money raised this year 
came from donations to the club both in cash and items 
being raffled off at our auction and the club swap table 

at the Northwest Model Hobby Expo.  A big shout 
out to all who helped support this. 
Even while the weather is turning against us regard-

ing flying we can look forward to the start of some new 
projects as well as finishing up some that we set aside 

(Presidentôs Message  continued from page 1) 

apart almost as soon as air born. There was a large 
amount of planes that would not start or run proper-
ly when called on.  Letôs keep in mind that pilots are 
supposed to have their gear ready to go when itôs 
their turn to fly.  Vince also mentioned that Novem-
ber 10 is our Fall Night Fly. This will most likely start 
very early. Start time will be sent out via email re-
minder. December 8 is the annual Christmas Party 
at the Lodge. This is a potluck affair and is always a 
great time with members, family and friends.  
Secretary ï We have 41 members 
Treasurer ï We are in good financial standing 

and the annual donation to SkyValley Food Bank 
will be presented in the next few days. $1700.00 
WOW!! 
Safety Officer ï Things are really going well on 

the Safety Front. There was a prop cut (not from a 
running prop) and Don made a reminder to have a 
small First Aid kit with your flight box. Even if you 
make one up yourself. 
Field Manager ï Jay and Bryan fertilized the 

field and cut off some hazardous protrusions off the 
trailer frame at the car race track. They will meet or 
talk to Dave about using equipment big enough to 
move the rock where the shed or container might 
go. 
Newsletter Editor ï Hard copies available, al-

ways interested in pics and articles. 

(Continued from page 1) Webmaster ï Input has been slow. Keep in 
mind that the website is seen by anyone on the in-
ternet, letôs keep the Club image looking as great 
and active as it really is. 

 

OLD BUSINESS  
The east side of the field has been brush hogged 

and it really adds depth to the open space and should 
serve well for combat and general flying since downed 
planes can be gotten to easier. If we keep it brush 
hogged once or twice a year it could result in a drier 
area since the residual water can dissipate easier. 
The R/C Car track is coming around. Dart delivered 

more loads of dirt and Mark moved the 5th wheel trainer 
to the east side as a platform to stand on once itôs 
planked to better see the track. Steve Anderson bought 
(2) 100ô rolls of 4ò perforated pipe and long spikes to 
form the lanes. Thanks Steve!  (3) jumps were built 
while Mark had the tractor here. They have been 
tweaked a bit and more to come as we test it out. Itôs 
coming along at a steady pace. Speaking of all this 
tractor work, a strong rumor has it that the tractor fee 
was donated by a memberôs late father. When you see 
the President, ask him if he knows anything about it. 
Thanks Mark! (no collusion, Chet promises :-) ! 
October meeting begins nominations begin for ALL 

Executive Offices. Itôs really a good opportunity to serve 
the Club and strengthen personal commitment goals. 
Itôs actually fun and satisfying. Maybe even a feather in 

(Continued on page 3) 

for a while. The car track work  is progress-
ing and will continue through the fall and in-
to the winter.  I am really looking forward to 
seeing whatôs in store for our club in upcom-
ing months. Weôre keeping our fingers 
crossed for the November óNight Flyô and 
dry weather to support it. 
As a gentle reminder, our November 

meeting will have lots in store: the 2
nd
 round 

of the Executive Board nominations, a pro-
gram you wonôt want to miss; planning for 
our yearly Christmas party; and just sharing 
good conversation with the other Buzzards.  

 
See you at the field, 
Mark Weeks, 

BBMAC President 
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your hat  :-)  
October meeting is also the rebuilderôs contest. Have you 

broken anything and rebuilt it since last October? Bring it and 
have it judged, maybe a gift card is awaiting you. 
Mark feels itôs time to fertilize the field. We have a tow 

behind fertilize spreader so relatively easy job. Mark will be in 
touch with Jay or Bryan. 
The placement of the new óenvisionedô shed doesnôt ap-

pear to be able to be tucked behind the spruce as thought. 
Thereôs an old road from the corral area and a HUGE rock in 
the way that canôt be moved without adding cost by renting a 
bigger machine. Mark will arrange a group to set out some 
stakes to get an idea of where it can be built or land when 
the time is right. There is plenty of room! 
Jay and Bryan have been busy sifting dirt and filling in 

low spots and seeding them. Be mindful of them and donôt 
tear them up. If something divots them, repair it as needed. 
Chet has emailed everyone a link to send a letter to your 

local representative to ask them to uphold the model aviation 
rule. The FAA and congress is once again trying to modify or 
remove it. Please help save the Hobby we all enjoy and love 
by sending in a letter. Have everyone with an email send in a 
letter! 
Chet will check out the 2 wheel wheelbarrows to ease the 

work being done with the current wheelbarrow. 
There was a motion to bump up the $1425.98 donation 

fund to $1500. The motion was then modified to add enough 
Club funds to make a $1700 donation to the Sky Valley Food 
Bank. Motion made, Seconded and Passed. Ron and Mark 
will decide a day to deliver the check and collect the BIG 
smiles it brings. 
There was a brief talk about R/C cars on the runway. It is 

noted that if deterioration, scarring or damage is done to the 
track they will be outlawed from use on the runway. ñIFò there 
is damage, repair it. 
Tim asked if anyone could store some of his airplanes 

while his home is being rebuilt. Ron offered storage at his 
place. 

 
NEW BUSINESS 
Tuesday, October 10, President Trump signed the 

FAA Reauthorization Act of 2018 into law. Although not 
perfect for us, an ongoing effort is still being made by 
the AMA, now finally recognized as a Community Based 
Organization (CBO). We are to continue following the 
AMA rules as usual. 
The Budget was reviewed for 2019, voted on and 

approved. Dues will remain at $90 for 2019.  
We might have to wait until next spring to buy a 

shed or container, it is uncertain at this time. With that in 
mind we will continue to use the barn, be careful, its 
showing its age. 
The Combat event wasnôt a total failure. It showed 

that many engines arenôt up to snuff. It was suggested 
that next spring there be an engine clinic for members 
to attend and practice setting up properly for good re-
sults. We will notify everyone when that is set up. 

(Continued from page 2) October starts the nomination process for 
Executive Board seats. Nominations were as 
follows. 
President ï Mark Weeks 
Vice President ï Vince Bell 
Treasurer ï Ron Swift, Vaughan Houger 
Safety Officer ï Don Bailey 
Secretary ï Chet Blake 
Special service Award ï Mark Weeks,  

             Bryan Reightley 
The nominations will continue at the No-

vember and December meetings. Voting will be 
at the December meeting.        

             
 PROGRAM 
The October meeting is the Rebuilderôs 

Contest. The idea is to rebuild a crashed/
broken or re-kitted plane and tell a story about 
it and show off your efforts. The pilots bringing 
the planes are then asked to leave the room 
and voting occurs by show of hands. This year 
Ron Swift brought his forward swept wing 
Predator combat plane with multiple repairs. 
Bryan brought his foamie Yak 54 that had mul-
tiple repairs also. Voting showed Bryan as the 
winner and recipient of a $25 gift card. 

 
ANNOUNCEMENTS  
Just a caution that Dart Sharp shared. He 

loaded up his truck the night before going to 
the field and sometime during the night it got 
broken into. He had articles stolen such as 
transmitters, helicopters, modeling supplies. 
The moral is to be aware, as this is becoming 
more prevalent these days. Also, keeping re-
ceipts and pics of stolen items and a police re-
port greatly aids in claims made to home own-
ers or renterôs insurance companies. Names 
on equipment isnôt a bad idea either.  
Chet announced that the By-Law amend-

ment of a $25 Reactivation fee will be written 
and sent to the Web Editor to change the By-
Laws on the Club Web Site and will update 
hard copies of By-Laws. 

 
ADJOURNMENT  

7:57pm 
Respectfully Sub-

mitted by Chet 
Blake, BBMAC Sec-
retary 
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ά{ǿŜŜǘ aǳǎƛŎ ŦƻǊ ¢ŜƴŘŜǊ 9ŀǊǎέ 
L Ŏŀƴ ǎǝƭƭ ǊŜƳŜƳōŜǊ ǘƘŜ Řŀȅ L Ǝƻǘ Ƴȅ ŬǊǎǘ ōƛƎ Ǝƭƻǿ 

ŜƴƎƛƴŜΣ ōŀŎƪ ƛƴ Ƴȅ ƘƛƎƘ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ȅŜŀǊǎΣ ƻƴ ŀ ǘǊŀŘŜ ŦǊƻƳ ŀ 
ƴŜƛƎƘōƻǊ ƪƛŘ Řƻǿƴ ǘƘŜ ǎǘǊŜŜǘΦ  Lǘ ǿŀǎ ŀƴ ƻƭŘƛŜτŀ ǊŀǊŜ 
CƻǊǎǘŜǊ нф ƛƎƴƛǝƻƴ ŜƴƎƛƴŜ ǘƘŀǘ ƘŀŘ ōŜŜƴ ŎƻƴǾŜǊǘŜŘ ǘƻ 
Ǝƭƻǿ ǇƻǿŜǊΣ ǿƛǘƘ ŀƴ ƻǇŜƴ ŜȄƘŀǳǎǘ ŀƴŘ ƴƻ ǘƘǊƻǧƭŜΦ  LΩŘ 
ƎƻǧŜƴ ǇǊŜǧȅ ƎƻƻŘ ŀǘ ǊǳƴƴƛƴƎ Ƴȅ ǎƳŀƭƭ /ƻȄ ŜƴƎƛƴŜǎΣ ōǳǘ 
L ƘŀŘ ƴŜǾŜǊ ƻǿƴŜŘ ŀƴȅǘƘƛƴƎ ǘƘƛǎ ōƛƎτƛǘ ǎǿǳƴƎ ŀ мн-ƛƴŎƘ 
ǇǊƻǇ όΗύτ ǿƘƛŎƘ ƭŜƊ ƳŜ ŦŜŜƭƛƴƎ ŀ ōƛǘ ŀǇǇǊŜƘŜƴǎƛǾŜΦ  
IƻǿŜǾŜǊΣ ǘƘŜ ƪƛŘ ǎǿƻǊŜ ǘƻ ƳŜ ǘƘŀǘ ƛǘ ǿŀǎ ŀ ƎƻƻŘ ǎǘǊƻƴƎ 
ǊǳƴƴŜǊΣ ŀƴŘ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŀǘ L ǊǳǎƘŜŘ ƘƻƳŜ ŀƴŘ Ƙŀǎǝƭȅ Ƴƻǳƴǘπ
ŜŘ ƛǘ ǘƻ ŀ ōƭƻŎƪ ƻŦ ǿƻƻŘ ŀƴŘ ŎƭŀƳǇŜŘ ƛǘ ǳǇ ǘƻ Ƴȅ ŘŀŘΩǎ 
ǾƛŎŜ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƎŀǊŀƎŜΦ  Lƴ ŀ ƳŀǧŜǊ ƻŦ ƳƛƴǳǘŜǎ ƛǘ ǿŀǎ ǊǳƴƴƛƴƎ 
ŀǿŀȅ ŀǘ Ŧǳƭƭ ǇƛǘŎƘΣ ǎƘŀǧŜǊƛƴƎ ŀƭƭ ǊŜŎƻǊŘǎ ŦƻǊ ƭƻǳŘƴŜǎǎΣ 
ŀƴŘ ŬƭƭƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ƎŀǊŀƎŜ Ŧǳƭƭ ƻŦ ǘƘƛŎƪ ōƭǳŜ ǎƳƻƪŜΦ  ¢ƘŜ ƴŜȄǘ 
ƳƛƴǳǘŜΣ Ƴȅ ŘŀŘ ŎŀƳŜ ǊǳƴƴƛƴƎ ƻǳǘ ƛƴǘƻ ǘƘŜ ƎŀǊŀƎŜΣ Ƙƻƭπ
ƭŜǊƛƴƎ ŀǘ ƳŜ ǘƻ ǎƘǳǘ ƛǘ Řƻǿƴ ōŜŦƻǊŜ ǘƘŜ ƴŜƛƎƘōƻǊǎ ŎŀƭƭŜŘ 
ǘƘŜ ŎƻǇǎΦ  ¸ŜŜǎƘΗ  bƻ Ǉƻƛƴǘǎ ŦƻǊ ǇǊƻƎǊŜǎǎΗ  L ŘǳǝŦǳƭƭȅ 
ǇƛƴŎƘŜŘ ƻũ ǘƘŜ ŦǳŜƭ ƛƴƭŜǘ ǘǳōŜ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ŜƴƎƛƴŜ ŦŜƭƭ ǎƛƭŜƴǘΣ 
ŀǎ ƻǳǊ ŜŀǊǎ ǊŀƴƎ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ǎƳƻƪŜ ǎƭƻǿƭȅ ǎŜǧƭŜŘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ 
ŎƻƴŎǊŜǘŜ ƅƻƻǊΦ  aŀƴΣ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘƛƴƎ ǿŀǎ [h¦5Φ   
bƻǿŀŘŀȅǎΣ ŜƴƎƛƴŜǎ ǘŜƴŘ ǘƻ ōŜ ƳǳŎƘ ǉǳƛŜǘŜǊΣ ǿƘŀǘ 

ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ ǊŜŎŜƴǘ ŀŘǾŀƴŎŜǎ ƛƴ ƳǳƉŜǊǎ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ŀŘǾŜƴǘ ƻŦ 
ŦƻǳǊ-ǎǘǊƻƪŜǊǎΣ ōǳǘ ŜǾŜƴ ŀǘ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘŜǊŜ ŀǊŜ ŀ ŦŜǿ ƛƴ Ƴȅ 
ŎƻƭƭŜŎǝƻƴ ǘƘŀǘ ǎǝƭƭ ƭŜǘ ƻǳǘ ŀ ǎƘŀǊǇ ǊŜǇƻǊǘ ǿƘŜƴ ƻǇŜƴŜŘ 
ǳǇ ǘƻ Ŧǳƭƭ ǘƘǊƻǧƭŜΦ  {ƻƳŜ ƻŦ ǘƘƛǎ ƴƻƛǎŜ ƛǎ ǘƘŜ ǎǘŀŎŎŀǘƻ ƻŦ 
ǘƘŜ ŜȄƘŀǳǎǘ ƎŀǎǎŜǎ ŀǎ ǘƘŜȅ ŜȄƛǘ ǘƘŜ ǎƛƭŜƴŎŜǊΣ ŀƴŘ ǎƻƳŜ 
ƻŦ ƛǘ ƛǎ ǘƘŜ ǎƻǳƴŘ ƳŀŘŜ ōȅ ǘƘŜ ǇǊƻǇ ōƭŀŘŜǎ ŀǎ ǘƘŜȅ ǎƘǊŜŘ 
ǘƘŜ ǎǳǊǊƻǳƴŘƛƴƎ ŀƛǊΦ  !ǎ ǿŜ ŀƭƭ ƪƴƻǿΣ ōŀŎƪƛƴƎ ƻũ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ 
ǘƘǊƻǧƭŜ ƳŀƪŜǎ ǘƘƛƴƎǎ ǉǳƛŜǘŜǊΣ ōǳǘ ƛǘ ƛǎ ŀ ƳƛǎŎƻƴŎŜǇǝƻƴ 
ǘƻ ǘƘƛƴƪ ƴƻƛǎŜ Ŧŀƭƭǎ ƻũ ŀǎ ǘƘŜ wta ŘŜŎǊŜŀǎŜǎΦ  bƻƛǎŜ ƛǎ ŀ 
ŦǳƴŎǝƻƴ ƻŦ ŜƴŜǊƎȅΣ ƴƻǘ ŦǊŜǉǳŜƴŎȅΣ ǿƘƛŎƘ ƛǎ ǿƘȅ ƳǳƉŜǊǎ 
ŀǊŜ ŘŜǎƛƎƴŜŘ ǘƻ ŀōǎƻǊō ǘƘŜ ŜƴŜǊƎȅ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ŜȄƘŀǳǎǘ ƎŀǎǎŜǎ 
ŀǘ ŀƭƭ wtaǎΣ ǿƛǘƘƻǳǘ ƻǾŜǊƭȅ ǊŜǎǘǊƛŎǝƴƎ ǘƘŜ ƅƻǿΦ  bŜǿ 
ŘŜǾŜƭƻǇƳŜƴǘǎ ƛƴ ǇǊƻǇ ǝǇ ŘŜǎƛƎƴ Ŏŀƴ ŀƭǎƻ ǊŜŘǳŎŜ ǘƘŜ 
ǎƘŜŀǊ ŦƻǊŎŜǎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ŀƛǊ ŀǎ ƛǘ ŘŜǇŀǊǘǎ ǘƘŜ ŜƴŘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǇǊƻǇ 
ōƭŀŘŜΣ ǿƘƛŎƘ ŀǧŜƴǳŀǘŜǎ ǘƘŜ ǝǇ ƴƻƛǎŜΦ   
²Ŝ ƳƻŘŜƭŜǊǎ ƴŜŜŘ ǘƻ ōŜ ŎƻƴǎŎƛƻǳǎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ŦŀŎǘ ǘƘŀǘ 

ŜƴƎƛƴŜ ƴƻƛǎŜ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ ŘŀƳŀƎƛƴƎ ǘƻ ƻǳǊ ƘŜŀǊƛƴƎΦ  aŀƴȅ 
ƳƻŘŜƭ ŜƴƎƛƴŜǎ ŀǊŜ ŎŀǇŀōƭŜ ƻŦ ŜȄŎŜŜŘƛƴƎ ǎŀŦŜ ƭƛƳƛǘǎ ŀƴŘ 
ǊŜǉǳƛǊŜ ƘŜŀǊƛƴƎ ǇǊƻǘŜŎǝƻƴΣ ǎǳŎƘ ŀǎ ŜŀǊǇƭǳƎǎ ƻǊ ŜŀǊπ
ƳǳũǎΦ  bƻƛǎŜ ŜƴŜǊƎȅ ƛǎ ƳŜŀǎǳǊŜŘ ƛƴ ŘŜŎƛōŜƭǎ όάŘ.έύΦ  
¢ƘŜ ŘŜŎƛōŜƭ ǎŎŀƭŜ ƛǎ ŀ ƳŜŀǎǳǊŜ ƻŦ ŜƴŜǊƎȅ ǘƘŀǘ ǊŜƅŜŎǘǎ ŀ 
ƭƻƎŀǊƛǘƘƳƛŎ ǊŜƭŀǝƻƴΣ ƴƻǘ ŀ ƭƛƴŜŀǊ ƻƴŜΣ ǎǳŎƘ ǘƘŀǘ ŀƴ Ŝƴπ
ƎƛƴŜ ǘƘŀǘ ǇǊƻŘǳŎŜǎ флŘ. ƛǎ ƴƻǘ άǎƻƳŜǿƘŀǘ ƭƻǳŘŜǊέ ǘƘŀƴ 
ƻƴŜ ŀǘ улŘ.τƛǘ ƛǎ ƻǾŜǊ о ǝƳŜǎ ŀǎ ƭƻǳŘΣ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ǎŀƳŜ Řƛǎπ

ǘŀƴŎŜ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ ǎƻǳǊŎŜΦ  ¢ƘŜ !a! ǎǇŜŎƛŬŜǎ ŀ ƳŀȄƛπ
ƳǳƳ ƴƻƛǎŜ ƭƛƳƛǘ ƻŦ фс Ř. ŀǘ ǘƘǊŜŜ ƳŜǘŜǊǎ όŀōƻǳǘ ǘŜƴ 
ŦŜŜǘύ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ ǎƻǳǊŎŜΦ  ¢Ƙƛǎ ƛǎ ŎƻƴǎƛŘŜǊŀōƭȅ ƭƻǳŘŜǊ 
ǘƘŀƴ ǿƘŀǘ Ƴƻǎǘ ƻŦ ǳǎ ŀǊŜ ŀŎŎǳǎǘƻƳŜŘ ǘƻΣ ŀƴŘ Ƴƻǎǘ 
ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ǘǿƻ- ŀƴŘ ŦƻǳǊ-ǎǘǊƻƪŜ ŜƴƎƛƴŜǎ ǊŀǊŜƭȅ ŜȄŎŜŜŘ 
флŘ.Φ  h{I! ǎŜǘǎ ŀ ƭƛƳƛǘ ƻŦ упŘ. ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǿƻǊƪǇƭŀŎŜΣ ŀǘ 
ǿƘƛŎƘ Ǉƻƛƴǘ ƘŜŀǊƛƴƎ ǇǊƻǘŜŎǝƻƴ ƛǎ ǊŜǉǳƛǊŜŘΦ  LŦ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ 
ŎǳǊƛƻǳǎΣ ŀƴ ƛƴŜȄǇŜƴǎƛǾŜ ƴƻƛǎŜ ƳŜǘŜǊ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ ƘŀŘ ƻƴ 
9.ŀȅ ŦƻǊ ŀōƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ ǇǊƛŎŜ ƻŦ ŀ ŎƘŜŀǇ ǎŜǊǾƻΦ   
¸ƻǳ ƳƛƎƘǘ ǘƘƛƴƪ ȅƻǳ ƪƴƻǿ ǿƘŀǘ ƭŜǾŜƭ ƻŦ ƴƻƛǎŜ 

ȅƻǳǊ ŜŀǊǎ Ŏŀƴ ǘƻƭŜǊŀǘŜΣ ōǳǘ ȅƻǳ ǿƻǳƭŘ ōŜ ǿǊƻƴƎΦ  L 
ƘŀǾŜ ŀƎŜ-ǊŜƭŀǘŜŘ ƘŜŀǊƛƴƎ ƭƻǎǎ ŀƊŜǊ ǎƻ Ƴŀƴȅ ȅŜŀǊǎ ƻŦ 
ŦŀƛƭƛƴƎ ǘƻ ǇǊƻǘŜŎǘ Ƴȅ ƘŜŀǊƛƴƎ ŦǊƻƳ ƭƻǳŘ ŜƴǾƛǊƻƴƳŜƴǘǎ 
όL ŀǧǊƛōǳǘŜ ƳǳŎƘ ƻŦ ƛǘ ǘƻ ŀƭƭ ǘƘƻǎŜ ǊƻŎƪ ŎƻƴŎŜǊǘǎ L 
ŀǧŜƴŘŜŘ ƛƴ Ƴȅ ȅƻǳǘƘτǊƛƎƘǘ ǳǇ ŦǊƻƴǘ ƴŜȄǘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ōƛƎ 
ǿƻƻŦŜǊǎύΣ ŀƴŘ ƴƻǿ L ǿƛǎƘ L ƘŀŘ ōŜŜƴ ƳƻǊŜ ŎƻƴǎŎƛŜƴπ
ǝƻǳǎΦ  IŜŀǊƛƴƎ ƭƻǎǎ ƛǎ ŀ ŎǳƳǳƭŀǝǾŜ ǘƘƛƴƎΦ  ¢ƘŜ ƻŎŎŀπ
ǎƛƻƴŀƭ ƭƻǳŘ ƴƻƛǎŜ Ƴŀȅ ƴƻǘ ƭŜŀŘ ǘƻ ǇŜǊƳŀƴŜƴǘΣ ƳŜŀǎπ
ǳǊŀōƭŜ ƴŜǊǾŜ ŘŀƳŀƎŜΣ ōǳǘ ǇǊƻƭƻƴƎŜŘ ŜȄǇƻǎǳǊŜ ǘƻ 
ƳƻŘŜǊŀǘŜƭȅ ƛƴǘŜƴǎƛǾŜ ƴƻƛǎŜ Ŏŀƴ ǿŜŀǊ ŀǿŀȅ ŀǘ ƻǳǊ ŘŜƭπ
ƛŎŀǘŜ ŎƻŎƘƭŜŀǊ ƴŜǊǾŜ ŜƴŘƛƴƎǎ ƻǾŜǊ ǝƳŜΦ   LŦ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ 
ŀ ǇŀǊǝŎǳƭŀǊƭȅ ƴƻƛǎȅ ŜƴƎƛƴŜΣ ǘǊȅ ŀ ŘƛũŜǊŜƴǘ ƳǳƉŜǊ ǘƻ 
ǎŜŜ ƛŦ ƛǘ ƛƳǇǊƻǾŜǎ ǘƘƛƴƎǎΦ  {ǿŀǇǇƛƴƎ ƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ ǇǊƻǇ ŦƻǊ ŀ 
ŘƛũŜǊŜƴǘ ōǊŀƴŘ ƻǊ ƭƻǿŜǊ ǇƛǘŎƘ Ŏŀƴ ŀƭǎƻ ǊŜŘǳŎŜ ƴƻƛǎŜΦ  
.ǳǘ ǘƘŜ Ƴƻǎǘ ŜũŜŎǝǾŜ ǿŀȅ ǘƻ ǇǊƻǘŜŎǘ ȅƻǳǊ ŜŀǊǎ ƛǎ ǘƻ 
Ǉǳǘ ƛƴ ǘƘƻǎŜ ŜŀǊǇƭǳƎǎ ōŜŦƻǊŜ ǎǘŀǊǝƴƎ ǳǇ ȅƻǳǊ ōŀǊƪƛƴƎ 
ǇƻǿŜǊǇƭŀƴǘΦ  bƻǘƘƛƴƎ ōŜŀǘǎ ŀ ǇƘȅǎƛŎŀƭ ōŀǊǊƛŜǊ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ 
ƛƴƴŜǊ ŜŀǊΣ ǿƘŜǘƘŜǊ ƛǘ ōŜ ŜŀǊǇƭǳƎǎ ƻǊ ŜŀǊƳǳũǎΣ ƻǊ 
ŜǾŜƴ ŀ ǿƻƻƭ Ƙŀǘ ǇǳƭƭŜŘ Řƻǿƴ ƻǾŜǊ ȅƻǳǊ ŜŀǊǎΦ   
²Ŝ ŀƭƭ ƭƻǾŜ ǘƘŜ ƳŜƭƻŘƛŎ ǎƻǳƴŘ ƻŦ ŀ ƘŜŀƭǘƘȅΣ 

ǘƘǊƻōōƛƴƎ ŜƴƎƛƴŜΣ ōǳǘ ǿŜ ƴŜŜŘ ǘƻ ǘŀƪŜ ƎƻƻŘ ŎŀǊŜ ƻŦ 
ƻǳǊ ŘŜƭƛŎŀǘŜ ƛƴƴŜǊ ǎƻǳƴŘπ
ǿƻǊƪǎΣ ǘƘŀǘ ŜƴŀōƭŜ ǳǎ ǘƻ Ŝƴπ
Ƨƻȅ ǘƘŜ ƭƻǾŜƭȅ ŎƘƛǊǇƛƴƎ ƻŦ 
ǎƳŀƭƭ ōƛǊŘǎ ŀǎ ǿŜƭƭ ŀǎ ǘƘŜ 
ǊŀƎƛƴƎ ŦǳǊȅ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ōƛƎ ōƛǊŘǎ 
ƻƴ ǘƘƻǎŜ ǎǿŜŜǘ Řŀȅǎ ƻŦ 
ǎǳƳƳŜǊΦ   

 

¦ƴǝƭ ƴŜȄǘ ǝƳŜΣ ōŜ ǎŀŦŜ 
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{ŀŦŜǘȅ hŶŎŜǊ 
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